
UEM Announces Price Adjustments
Will Now Be Effective April 15, 2024

March 18, 2024

Dear Valued UEM Customers,

In order to allow our customers more time to integrate into your systems, we
have extended the effective date for price adjustments to April 15, 2024.

We sincerely value your business and partnership. Thank you for your
continued support as we strive to deliver exceptional products and services to
meet your needs.

Sincerely,
Pim van den Bergh
Director of Sales and Marketing
United Engine & Machine Co.

To receive the new price list, and for any questions please contact
Customer Service at:
1-800-648-7970 or:

 email: pricing@uempistons.com

New pricing will be available April 1 through your dealer log in on:
www.UEMpistons.com
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